
NOTICE: Mailbox Relocation
Date of Relocation: Sunday, November 8th, 2020
Reason: Existing Marina area and mailbox access will be closed for grading work
Public Benefits: Pedestrian and vehicular access will be provided for mailboxes at
the new location
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For questions or concerns, please contact John Bridges
with Teichert between the hours of 8am through 4pm Monday
through Friday.
Email: jbridges@teichert.com 
Cell: +1 (925) 750-4582


